
Nursery Weekly Letter 
 

Week beginning: 7th October 2019 
 

 
 

 

 
Sound and number of the week 

 
 

This week the sound is:                        and the number is: 
 

                           t                        3 

 
Sounds will be introduced (with songs/actions) in the order they are taught in the 

Letters and Sounds programme.  The game ‘I Spy’ supports the recognition of initial 
sounds in words and is fun to play at home! Ask your child to find the number ‘3’ on 

a house number or car registration plate when out and about. 
 

This week we will be: 
 

 Practising our listening skills through our Phase 1 phonics activities. 
 

 Practising the song ‘Dingle Dangle Scarecrow’ ready for our Harvest assembly. 
 

 In our Number we will be practising our counting and number recognition skills and 
in our Shape, Space and Measures we will be recognising and naming shapes.   
 

 Reading and sharing lots of books to celebrate Book Week. 
 

 Changing our library books on Friday morning– please remember to put your child’s 
book in their drawer if you would like it to be changed.   

   

Notices: 
 

 The book fair will be in school this week – please come along and take a look. 
 

 Parent consultations take place on Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th October. Please 
ensure slips are returned to school as soon as possible so we can try and give you 
your preferred day and time. Thank you. 

 

 Our harvest assembly takes place on Wednesday 23rd October at 9.10am. Everyone 
is welcome to attend. 

 

 Children should always be brought and collected by a parent or responsible adult. 
Please inform staff of any changes in routine so that we are aware who is collecting 
your child. 

 

 Any questions/queries please pop in to see us – if it is at the end of the day please 
be patient and wait until all children have left. 

 

 
 

Thank you  
Mrs Neal, Mrs Luck & Mrs Holliday 

 

 

 


